Christin A. Hemen 154 17th St. SW

Huron, SD 57350

Mr. Terry D. Nebelsick, Ed. S.
Superintendent of Schools
Huron School District
150 5th Street
Huron, SD 57350

April 23, 2018

Dear Mr. Nebelsick,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as 3rd grade ESL teacher at Madison 2-3 Center. I have committed to teaching through summer school and my last day will be June 28th.

It has been a pleasure teaching at Madison 2-3 Center for the Huron School District. I really feel that I've been able to make a real difference for our ESL students and the community.

Sincerely,

Christin Hemen

Christin Henry

Dennis Eckmann

21240 409th ave

Cavour SD 57324

605-461-2411

Dennis.eckmann@gmail.com

Huron school

I am resigning my position as senior maintenance tech my last day will be May 5^{th}

Venables, Dolly

From:

Steffen, Kristen

Sent:

Friday, April 27, 2018 7:03 AM

To:

Venables, Dolly

Subject:

Resignation

Good morning Dolly -

Unfortunately, this email is my official message to resign as a substitute teacher, substitute para, and as 1st grade TAP classroom leader at the end of the 2017-18 school year. I will be student teaching in the Harrisburg School District next year.

Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do to complete this process.

Thank you and have a wonderful weekend,

Kristen Steffen

Joanna Lyons

1914 Eilers Court | Huron, South Dakota 57350 | Phone: 760-899-3325 | Ittlstar1@gmail.com

April 27, 2018

Heather Rozell Principle Madison 2-3 Center 1634 Idaho Ave. SE Huron, SD 57350

Dear Heather.

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as second grade teacher. My last day of employment will be June 1.

My husband has accepted a wind turbine manager position in Corpus Christi, Texas. We are very excited to go on this next adventure together.

It has been a pleasure working with you and your team over the last two years. I feel so fortunate that you needed a teacher, just at the same time that I needed a position. I have learned so much from the trainings and so much more from all of the staff.

Heather, thank you again for the opportunity to work for Huron School District. I wish you and your staff all the best and I look forward to staying in touch with you. You can email me anytime at lttlstar1@gmail.com or call me at 760-899-3325.

Sincerely,

Joanna Lyons

Mario Acuna 1475 Center ST W Huron SD 57350 605-350-3319

04/09/2018

To whom it may concern:

Me acom

I am writing to announce my resignation from Huron School Transportation Department. My last day of work will be April 27th 2018. I've enjoyed working for you. Thank you for the opportunities for growth that you have provided me. I wish you and the company all the best.

Sincerely,

Mario Acuna